
 

 

                        

 
 

 

BULLETIN –  20 AUGUST 2018

Tuesday 21 August  
Year 9 & 10 AIME 
 
Wednesday 22 August 
The Long Forgotten Dream Drama 
Excursion 
Deadly Dreaming 
 
Thursday 23 August 
After School Dance 
School to Work 
 
Friday 24 August 
Community Access Year 9 & 10 
Chess Round Robin Competition 
Blossom Girls Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 29 August 
Deadly Dreaming 
 
Thursday 30 August 
After School Dance Group 
Year 7 Taronga Zoo Excursion 
School to Work 
 
Friday 31 August 
Community Access Year 7 & 8 
Year 7/8 Regional Touch Football 
Qualifiers 
Blossom Girls Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

“We are free to choose our actions,… 
but we are not free to choose the 
consequences of these actions”.  
Stephen R. Covey, The 7 Habits of 

   

 

TOP PRIDE POINT EARNERS 

YEAR 7          - CLAIRE M 
YEAR 8          - BIANCA I 
YEAR 9          - DYLAN D 
YEAR 10        - ROMAN V 
SUPPORT     - CAITLIN H 
 



 

 

STAFF IN RELIEVING POSITIONS 
A number of staff will be in relieving positions for Term 3. 
Ms Kylie Adams will be relieving as Principal at Holroyd High School 
Mr James Witchard will be relieving Deputy Principal, looking after Years 7 and 9. 
Ms Sophie Ottley will be relieving Head Teacher English. 
Ms Sarah Lynch will be relieving as Year 8 Advisor. 
 
  
YEAR 7 VISUAL ARTS AND YEAR 9 PHOTOGRAPHY STUDENTS 
  
This term, students in Year 7 Visual Arts and Year 9 Photography will be completing tasks in the 
darkroom. Due to the use of photographic chemicals, students must be wearing leather enclosed 
shoes. Students who arrive for class without the correct footwear will be provided with alternative 
theoretical tasks to be completed instead. There will be a limited number of leather shoes available for 
students to swap into if they neglect to wear the correct footwear. 
  
An image of the correct shoes is shown below 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

With the Premier’s Reading Challenge coming to a close in just two weeks, we have made it easy for 
you to complete the challenge! We have a great range of easy reads set up at the back of the library 
and all of these count towards the challenge. There is no excuse not to have the challenge completed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 
 


